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Report to Saltash Town Council: June 6 2019 
 
Apologies for this late and short report. I have been abroad, and have just caught up on the news 
from the Directors meeting which I missed.  
 
Things are generally going well with our Enterprises, so there is little to report this time. Conse-
quently I shall not attend tonight, but would be happy to do so if I receive a call to answer any 
questions from Members.  
 
We greatly enjoyed the Regatta, where we re-launched the SaltashCard very successfully, pro-
moted by free jute shopping bags; and we also received £130 in donations from passengers on the 
Hopper buses shuttling people to the event. Thanks are due to the volunteer drivers, their service 
being greatly appreciated by the public. 
 
Thanks also to the Councillors who made contact at our stall. There was a lot of interest in the new 
products being introduced at 4 Fore Street, and we would like to encourage people to drop in and 
see them. We have refurbished the front half of the shop and will now be concentrating on the 
Hub/office space at the rear.  
 
Former toilet block, Belle Vue West Car Park. I reported recently that we now have a lease from 
Cornwall Council and are planning the refurbishment in detail now. A Planning Application to 
change use has been submitted, which we trust will receive the Council’s support.  
 
Membership - we now have well over 700 members. 
 
Conversion to Charity - still no decision from Charity Commission 
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Chair 
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